
                                                                
 
 
 

Asheville City Council and Asheville City Schools Board Joint Meeting 
January 12, 2016, 3:30 pm 

Asheville City Hall, 6th Floor Training Room 
 

 

Agenda 
 

Welcome and Introductions 
Vice Mayor Gwen Wisler and School Board Chair Peggy Dalman 

 
Partnerships, Collaboration and Youth/Family Support 

Vice Mayor Gwen Wisler and Staff 
 

Update from Asheville City School Board 
Board Chair Peggy Dalman and Superintendent Dr. Pamela Baldwin 

 
Open Discussion 

 
 
                                                                     


